
From: McGeever, Elizabeth M. [mailto:EMMcgeever@Prickett.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 10, 2008 10:00 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: RIN # 3064-AD37  
 

My name is Elizabeth McGeever and I am an attorney in Wilmington, 
Delaware. I  currently serve as a chair of the Combined Campaign for 
Justice. The Campaign raises funds to support three agencies in Delaware 
that provide legal services to the poor.  The funds raised by the  Campaign 
from the private bar supplement the  funds provided by Delaware's  Interest 
on Lawyers' Trust Accounts (IOLTA) program. 

In connection with the new Temporary Liquidity Guarantee Program, I write 
to urge that the FDIC support full coverage for IOLTA accounts, regardless 
of dollar amount. This is critical because of the need to preserve and 
enhance IOLTA accounts.  Simply put, now is not the time to force lawyers 
to abandon IOLTA programs that provide desperately needed revenue for 
legal aid for the poor given (1) the increased demand in legal services for 
the poor and (2) the difficulty in the current economic climate to raise funds 
for legal service programs. 
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